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THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

MASSES DURING THE WEEK Readings and Mass texts visit www.universalis.com  
Sunday 
07 Nov 

9.30 AM 
THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Jim Ford [LD] 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Mon  
08 Nov 

 
 Weekday in Ordinary Time PRIVATE MASS SOWERBY BRIDGE 

Tues  
09 Nov 

 
 

THE DEDICATION OF THE 
LATERAN BASILICA 

  

Wed  
10 Nov 

12.00 noon 
St Leo the Great, Pope and 

Doctor of the Church 
Mrs Kathleen Larkin [LD] 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Thur  
11 Nov 

 St Martin of Tours, Bishop  
 
 

Fri  
12 Nov 

 
St Josaphat, Bishop and 

Martyr 
PRIVATE MASS SOWERBY BRIDGE 

Sat 
13 Nov 10.00AM Saturday Mass of Our Lady - 

GOOD SHEPHERD 
CHURCH 

Sunday 
14 Nov 

9.30 AM 
THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN 

ORDINARY TIME 
Remembrance Sunday 

Missa pro populo 
GOOD SHEPHERD 

CHURCH 

 

http://Name:%C2%A0pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk/


 

 

PARISH NEWSLETTER Please submit notices (by Wednesday 8pm) - to Fr Larkin by email at 
pp.thegoodshepherd@dioceseofleeds.org.uk 
 
PRAYER INTENTION OF POPE FRANCIS FOR NOVEMBER 2021 People Who Suffer from 
Depression: We pray that people who suffer from depression or burn-out will find support 
and a light that opens them up to life. 
 
SUNDAY 14 NOVEMBER is Remembrance Sunday, the Missa pro populo will be for all those 
who have died in conflicts throughout the world and all who have died as a result of the 
pandemic. 
 
REVELATION The Youth Service’s monthly youth event for young people in Years 8-13 is 
back! It will be taking place on Thursday 11 November at Hinsley Hall from 5:30-7:30pm. It 
will be an evening of prayer, music, games, fellowship and more as we focus on the theme 
of ‘Remembrance’. For further information, email youth@dioceseofleeds.org.uk  
 
GUIDANCE ON COVID Tentatively we are moving into a more normal rhythm as we 
hopefully regain our confidence, whilst of course being aware that the COVID virus still 
circulates along with the flu virus. 
Face Coverings a good idea in indoor settings.  
Hand Sanitiser available for people to use. 
Congregational Singing to be kept under review. 
The Communion Rite Sign of Peace remains suspended. 
REMEMBER if your health is not good and you are vulnerable, if you have any cold 
symptoms you should stay at home. Thank you for your continuing support 
 
THE MARK 10 MISSION TEAM Each week we will be sharing the Gospel. We want as many 
children as possible to encounter Jesus for themselves and so our online episodes are 
completely free to everybody.  We are delighted to announce that Bishop Marcus Stock, 
Bishop of Leeds and Chairman of The Catholic Education Service has joined the Mark 10 
Mission team.  
Click on https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/new-202122-episodes 
Please visit THE MARK 10 MISSION YouTube channel – like, share and subscribe.  
 
FLOWERS Rota: 7 November Mary Harwood, 14 November Mary & Tom O’Connell,  
21 November Karen Parrish.  
Thank you to all who have regularly donated to the Flower Funding Rota.  
If you are able to help, please contact Doris Moorhead on 01422 842931. 
 

HOSPITAL CHAPLAIN visiting of patients by the RC Chaplain has been suspended  
except for End-of-Life situations.  However, support for patients, family members and 
hospital staff is still available from the RC Chaplain by calling, 10 am to 12 noon Monday to 
Friday, Fr Nealon on 07770544959. 
 

https://www.themark10mission.co.uk/new-202122-episodes


 

 

FROM PARISH TO MISSION AND THE SYNOD OF BISHOPS 2021 – 2023  
Facilitators Will Visit Our Parish on Tuesday 16 November at 7pm 
The Listening sessions will last 1hr 30min starting at 7.00pm. (Doors open at 6.30pm) 
Prior to the Synodal ‘listening session’ meeting with the facilitators, there will be a short 
meeting after Mass on Sunday 14 November to help prepare for Tuesday 16 November 
 

Do come along to the meeting Tuesday 16 November. If you are unable to attend or if you 
would rather engage with the process online, you can complete an online questionnaire at 
https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/parish-to-mission-survey. 
 
 

The Ten Questions taken from the preparatory document (Synod 2021 - 2023). 
The facilitators will guide you through the following questions. 
 

I. The journeying companions As we journey together let us look around. Who are you on 
the journey with and what persons or groups are marginalised and why?    
 

II. Listening How might our local Church better listen to lay people (and especially young 
people and women) and minorities and those who are not respected? 
 

III. Speaking out How can everybody be encouraged to communicate appropriately what is 
important to them? 
 

IV. Celebrating How might I be better able to participate in Mass and other liturgies? 
 
V. Co-responsible in the mission How can each Baptised person become a “missionary 
disciple”, revealing Christ to others through their words and deeds? 
 

VI. Dialogue in Church and society How might we improve our conversations within our 
diocesan family and also outside of it, (for example with people of different faiths, those 
who have no faith and those who have particular roles and duties in society)? 
 

VII. With the other Christian denominations 
Are our relations with our Christian brothers and sisters good? How might they be 
improved? 
 

VIII. Authority and participation 
How might we develop teamwork and a sense of co-responsibility in our local Church?  
 

IX. Discerning and deciding 
How might we improve the process of decision-making in our local Church, so that we truly 
listen and recognise that the Holy Spirit can speak through each one of us? 
 

X. Forming ourselves in synodality 
What formation is necessary within the local Church if we are to become better at listening 
to one another and sharing our insights with one another? 
 
 

https://www.dioceseofleeds.org.uk/parish-to-mission-survey.


 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE Hebden Bridge Brass Band Remembrance concert in church,  
Sunday 14 November 7pm. Admission free though donations are welcome.  
We are proud to be hosting the prizewinning band’s first concert in 18 months. 
Please note there will be no bar or refreshments at this event. 
 

ONLINE ACTIVITIES FOR CHILDREN click on the following 
https://www.bigmarker.com/series/cafod-children-s-liturgy/series_summit 
 

JUSTICE AND PEACE COMMISSION WEBINAR  
Last week, we were pleased to host the Archbishop of York, Stephen Cottrell, who spoke for 
15 minutes on the subject How integral is Justice & Mercy to the Work of the Church?  
The session was recorded, and can be seen by following the 
link  https://youtu.be/R6nUVNBtt0Y  
 
CATHOLIC CARE TRUSTEE VACANCIES Catholic Care seeks to recruit new trustees to 
increase the breadth of knowledge and experience on its established Board of Trustees. For 
further information and if you are interested in applying, please visit www.catholic-
care.org.uk. Closing date for applications is Monday 15 November 2021  
 
CATHOLIC CARE VACANCIES Catholic Care are recruiting a new Head of Finance who will 
work closely with the strategic Leadership Team with opportunities to progress. Catholic 
Care are working in exclusive partnership with Sharp Consultancy. Please send your CV 
directly to jamiec@sharpconsultancy.com quoting reference CC11154. A number of other 
vacancies: www.catholic-care.org.uk, 0113 388 5400 
 
PARISH GIVING If you wish to set up a standing order account details are: 
Good Shepherd Mytholmroyd 
Sort Code  40-27-15 and the Account No. 21023209                                                    
Thank you for supporting the parish financially it is appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

CONTACT DETAILS FOR FR JOHN Landline: 01422 881190 / Mobile: 07856974301  

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=youtu.be&u=aHR0cHM6Ly95b3V0dS5iZS9SNm5VVk5CdHQwWQ==&i=NWNmNjM5Zjk2M2EzYmMxNDI0YzEyMmE0&t=SXd4N0pVdUljTldpSFhXa1grd09mdGdaZ08zUFRsdWFiM1l0eGloMXh4Zz0=&h=41612d4a3b024af59334c7172c4e463a

